
Electronic Licensure 

The Board of Pharmacy is going green! Beginning February 1, 2024, the Board of Pharmacy office will no 
longer mail paper licenses, registrations and/or permits.  

Once an individual or a facility is approved for, or renews a license, registration, or permit, they will 
need to log back into their account and print a copy of their updated license, registration or permit. This 
document will be available to print within 48 hours after the renewal. 

Facilities that are required to renew through Document Submission may experience a delay in the 
availability to print.  

The permit holder will no longer be listed on facility permits. 

These printed documents are still required to be posted in view of the public or a copy of the wallet 
card must be available. 

To print your license, registration or permit log into the eservices portal with the User ID and password 
you used to renew your license. Board staff cannot provide this information to you. 

To recover/retrieve your User ID, click on “Forgot username.” To reset your password, click on “Forgot password.” 

Once you have logged into your account, click on “Print License Card.”  This will allow you to reprint your 
license when needed in lieu of ordering a replacement from the Board.          

www.llronline.com/POL/Pharmacy 

https://eservice.llr.sc.gov/SSO/Login/LoginPage?ReturnUrl=%2fPocketCard%2f

